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54 Kimberling Blvd 

Mailing Address:  

POB 461  

Kimberling City, MO   65686 

Website: 

http://www.tablerocklodge680.org/ 

R.W.B. John Pace,  

Worshipful Master 

POB 275 

Kimberling City, MO  65686 

Email: 

tophat1943@hotmail.com 

(417)-850-4480 (C) 

(417)-739-6078 (H) 

 

R.W.B. Barry Jenkins, 

Secretary 

118 Spinnaker Lane 

Kimberling City, MO  65686 

Email: barryjkc@gmail.com 

Phone: (417)-294-7815 

 

 

Lodges in 43 District 
Meeting Nights 

Billings       2nd Tue. 7:00 PM 

Branson     1st & 3rd Mon. 7:00 PM 

Forsyth     2nd Thur. 7:00 PM 

Friend       1st Tue. 7:30 PM 

Galena       1st Thurs. 7:00 PM 

Sparta Friday before full Moon 

 

From the Secretary 
All dues notices have been mailed 

and we are beginning to get dues 

payments in.  If you have not 

received your dues notice, please 

let me know.  

Dues are due and payable by 

January 1st, 2016 so if you 

haven’t sent yours in, send them 

in today. 

If you have moved or have a new 

email address, please email or 

mail the new information to the 

secretary.  It is important that I 

know so we can update the Grand 

Lodge Database and to save your 

lodge postage. 

Along with this newsletter, you 

have received a letter from me 

requesting information for the 

Grand Lodge Database.  Our 

Grand Secretary has asked that 

the secretaries update as much 

information as possible on our 

membership. The letter explains 

what information is needed and 

why.  Please take a moment and 

review the letter.  This 

information is not shared with 

anyone outside the Grand Lodge 

and Masonic Home.  If you have 

received this mailing by email, 

you may just email the requested 

information, you do not have to 

mail the form back to me.  

If you need anything please let 

me know, I will be happy to assist 

you. Fraternally,  

RWB Barry Jenkins - Secretary 
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Installed Officers 

of Table Rock 

Lodge #680 for 

2016-2017  
   

R.W.B. John Pace W.M. 

W.B. Fred Ybarra, S.W. 

Bro. Harvey Chiles, J.W. 

R.W.B. Barry Jenkins, 

Secretary 

Bro. Larry Young, 

Treasurer 

W.B. Tony Root, Chaplain 

W.B. Greg Yoder, Marshal 

W.B. Glen Rosenburg, S.D. 

Bro. Loren Oden, J.D. 

Bro. Chuck Wubenhorst, 

S.S. 

Bro. Jerry Sullivan, J.S. 

W.B. Don Schwenn, Tiler 

http://www.tablerocklodge680.org/
mailto:tophat1943@hotmail.com
mailto:barryjkc@gmail.com


From the East: 
Hope everyone had a Happy 

Thanksgiving. 

I want to thank RWB Rick 

Hutcheson, DDGM and RWB Tom 

Williams, DDGL of the 43rd 

Masonic District of MO for their 

official visit to the Lodge on 

Tuesday, November 22, 2016. 

We didn't have a full house but 

it went well. After the meeting, 

Tom told me that when we have a 

ballot on a candidate using the 

ballot box, the Lodge qualifies 

for the Bronze Ritual Award, 

just getting started. Thanks to 

all the Officers who made this 

possible. 
 

Now that December is here it's 

time for us to start collecting 

names of families and children 

who really need our help. If you 

happen to know of such a family 

contact me or any Lodge officer 

so we can get their names of the 

list. We will be out of time 

before we know it. WB Greg 

Yoder, WB Ross Anderson and 

RWB Chuck Pittman are leading 

the way on this project. So if you 

can give one of these Brothers a 

hand...let them know. 
 

Seems as if RWB Pittman and 

WB Tony Root can't quite get 

over their ailments. Bro. Terry 

Bible, has also been having 

vertigo problems...get well 

Brothers. I'm sure I missed 

someone...so if you are under the 

weather...I pray that you will also 

get well. 
 

Only one Lodge meeting in 

December, so if are unable to 

attend, I want to wish you and 

yours a Very Merry Christmas 

and a Happy New Year. 
 

RWB John A. Pace, WM 

Table Rock Lodge #680 

tophat1942@hotmail.com 

417-850-4480 (C) 

417-739-6078 (H) 

Dates to Remember: 

 

PANCAKES AND MORE 

 

SUNDAY, DECEMBER 11, 2016 

8:00 A.M. - NOON 

INVITE YOUR FAMILY, 

FRIENDS, AND NEIGHBORS 

FOR ALL YOU CAN EAT! 

Pancakes, scrambled eggs, bacon, 

sausage, hash browns, biscuits & 

gravy, juice, and coffee! 

Price $7.00 

WE NEED YOUR HELP! 

PLEASE PLAN TO HELP IN 

PREPARING THE FOOD AS 

WELL AS SERVING, EXTRA 

SPECIAL HELP IS NEEDED IN 

THE CLEANUP! DON’T LET 

JUST A FEW DO ALL THE 

WORK. COME OUT AND DO 

YOUR PART. 

T.R.L. #680 December 

Dates to Remember: 
 

Dec. 13  Stated Meeting 

Dec. 15  Exec. Board 

Meeting with Eastern Star 

Dec. 25  Merry Christmas 

Dec. 27 No Meeting  

 

December - District Dates 

to Remember 
 
Dec. 6  Friend DDGM - DDGL 

Dec. 8 Forsyth DDGM – DDGL 

Dec. 19 Branson DDGM – DDGL. 

 

Brethren let’s all go out and 

support the lodges in our 

district. 

December Birthdays 
 

Dec. 2  Eric Bruning 

Dec. 5 Tony Root 

 Lawrence Way 

Dec. 11 Chuck Pittman 

 Kurt Garvey 

Dec. 15  Jon Moore 

Dec. 22  Michael Ward 

Dec. 23  Jerald Herring 

Dec. 26  Chuck Wubenhorst 

Dec. 29  Ron Mixer 

Website 
Webmaster: W.B. Keith Oxby 

New website address is:  

http://www.tablerocklodge680.org/ 

If you have anything you 

would like to see on it, email 

him at 

ozarkenglishman@gmail. 

Community Outreach 

Committee Report  
 

The committee needs your 

assistance.  If you can assist  

with shopping, wrapping or 

delivery please let myself or one 

of the committee members know. 

R.W.B. Chuck Pittman  

417-739-3180 

charles134@centurytel.net 

 

W.B. Ross Anderson 

417-230-2757 

ringoa@outlook.com 

 

W.B. Greg Yoder 

417-294-4217 

gwyoda@yahoo.com 
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